
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – MN INVESTMENT FUND APPLICATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Duluth, Minnesota (the City) will conduct a 

public hearing on Monday, May 10th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter can be 

considered, to consider a Minnesota Investment Fund application not to exceed $3 Million to the 

Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development relating to the ST Paper 1 LLC project.  

The meeting will be conducted by video conference pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 13D.021 in 

response to the COVID-19 emergency. Members of the City Council will be participating through video 

conference. Due to the COVID-19 emergency and the closure of City facilities, public comment will not be 

taken in person. However, members of the public can monitor the public hearing and provide public 

comment through WebEx Events. Visit https://duluthmn.gov/live-meeting and select “City Council” to 

access the public hearing. 

 

_________________ 

 

Chelsea J. Helmer, City Clerk  

Date: 4/26/21 

To be published on April 28th, 2021 

Send Affidavit of Publication and Bill To: 

 

City of Duluth 
Planning and Economic Development Department 
Attention: Chris Fleege 
Room 160, City Hall 
411 W 1st St 
Duluth, MN 55802 

https://duluthmn.gov/live-meeting

